
SEND Family Voice

We are keen to hear your
views and opinions about
the SEND services in Redcar
and Cleveland.  Please take
a moment to complete this
on the "Your Voice" section
of the website.  Good, bad
or indifferent we want to
hear from you!
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A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Your Voice

https://sendfamilyvoicerc.co.uk/your-voice/

We are moving!
SEND Family Voice are taking up new offices in Grangetown United Hub in early
November. This move allows us to have a base for parents and carers to access
for events and coffee mornings.  There is ample parking in front of the building
as well as being on the number 64a bus route. 

Grangetown United Hub boasts an under 5 play village for children, a cafe and a
large function hall. Footprints in the Community are also based here providing
support and assistance for families.  A dedicated benefits advisor is also based
at the Hub one day a week.  These services are available to all residents in the
Redcar and Cleveland area. 

We regularly post events and information on our Facebook page and support
group as well as via our membership channels. Feel free to join up and keep up
to date with all the latest information from ourselves and professionals.  

   

A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.



News & Information 

TFM Radio

SEND Family Voice we’re asked to give an interview after it was announced in the
news that a cross-party group of MPs have called on the Chancellor to invest
heavily in SEND after the latest figures showed an additional £4.6bn was required
each year to meet the demand for SEND support.  You can read the full article by
copying and pasting the link below into your internet browser.  

https://planetradio.co.uk/tfm/local/news/teesside-parents-tired-fighting-
extra-send-funding-support/?fbclid=IwAR1dZoz4lQ9xdZC5zHppo6du3UQEE-
Ha4Iv7et-RBw3-Igj34-64mSAMTl8_aem_Afg9IPunUN40SRI5QZ4H2GR84zJ1Rly-
AFpXTw4sZCSeryQXYsvmcXPq8Q0jWuQUlLc

Weekly Forum Update

We have started to add a new
weekly forum update to our

Facebook pages to inform parents
and carers what members of the

forum have been busy doing
behind the scenes!

We will be updating this every
Friday.  

School Posters 
SEND Family Voice school posters are being
sent to all school, college and other relevant
settings to advertise the forum and the work

we do.  We are keen to reach as many
parents and carers as we can. 

Please look out over the next few weeks and
let us know when these are displayed in your

local school.   



News & Information Cont

If you or your child has a disability you can apply for a concessionary bus pass.  If
you are applying for a child under the age of 18, a companion pass can be

provided for a parent or carer. Please see the link below for more information and
to apply

 https://www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk/roads-and-parking/bus-passes

Concessionary Bus Passes

CEA Cinema Card

Proof of eligibility
A photo
Payment of £6.00

The Card enables a disabled cinema
guest to receive a complimentary ticket for
someone to go with them when they visit a
participating cinema.
The Card is also one way for cinemas to
make sure they look after their disabled
guests. If you require an adjustment to visit
a cinema because of your disability,
cinema staff should make them for you
whether you have a CEA Card or not.

The CEA Card is available to applicants
aged 5 years and above.
To apply, you will need: an 

You will need your previous card number if
you wish to renew your CEA Card.
You can pay for your card online or by
post.
https://www.ceacard.co.uk/apply

Max Cards

https://www.ceacard.co.uk/eligibility


 Events

Send Family Voice Coffee Mornings  

Come along and say hello at the next Parent and Carer coffee morning. 

A safe environment for parents and carers to discuss any topics and share
ideas and tips to help one another during the SEND journey.  After October half
term, we will be holding our coffee mornings every 2 weeks on a Wednesday.   

A diagnosis related to Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) is not
needed for parent and carers to attend this or any future events.  

Wednesday 8th November we have a SEN Support Plan and EHCP Information
Session planned with guest speakers from the local authority SEN team.  



Events cont

Important Contact Numbers
Sen Services - 01642 204503

Camhs - 0300 013 2000

Shortbreaks Self referral - 01642 771247

Daisy Chain Family Support - 01642
531248 (Option 1)

Carers Together - 01642 488977 

Autism Central & Daisy Chain 

Free online sessions and workshops from DaisyChain which parents and carers can complete.   As part
of the support offered from Daisy Chain, there are weekly parent learning opportunities and Links parent
support group.  

Sensory
Information

Session 

Please book your
place via our

Facebook page or
email us.  



SEN Sessions

Do you know of any SEN
sessions happening in the

area? Drop us a message on
our Facebook page to let us

know 



Christmas SEN Sessions 

Wor

World of Play Dormanstown


